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Free Breakfast Club Offer 
Great news! Mrs Barratt has been able to secure funding through Kellogg and support from 
Asda that will enable us to offer Breakfast Club for free until Christmas! All parents need to 
do is complete the online booking forms for sessions starting Monday 6th October. For 
more information about breakfast club and to access the forms please visit the school 
website. 
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Stakeford Story Time! 

As promised in the last newsletter, we are thrilled to share our first story link. The link below 

will take you to a story telling of ‘A Squash And A Squeeze’ by Julia Donaldson, read by Mrs 

Dixon. The story is aimed at children in the EYFS and KS1. 

Sharing ideas: 

 Share the story each night for a week and encourage your child to join in with the song. 

 For children in KS1, why not encourage them to read along. 

 After the story, tell your child which is your favourite part and why, then ask them to 

share theirs. 

A Squash And A Squeeze 

Safeguarding Reminders 

Children in Years 5 and 6 have been arriving at school too early and are hanging around in 

groups on East Ford Road, sometimes from 8:10 am. School opens its doors at 8:30 am for 

the soft drop off and this should be the earliest children who are travelling on their own    

arrive. As the dark mornings arrive, this could present a potential safeguarding risk. 

Aggression towards staff from parents has increased towards the end of term and will not 

be tolerated. If parents are not happy with a situation, they need to ring school and make an 

appointment to speak to the class teacher or a senior leader. Children witnessing this         

aggression can feel unsafe and some may feel that , because an adult is doing this, it must be 

okay for them to do it!  

Sickness and diarrhoea bugs are making the rounds of schools again. Please remember that 

children must remain at home for 48 hours after the last bout, just to ensure that they are no 

longer contagious. 

Online Safety 

Over the next few weeks, each newsletter will 

be accompanied by a PDF advice leaflet for 

parents on a different aspect of online safety. 

The leaflets give advice and raise awareness 

of some of the dangers and issues faced by 

children in the online world. The leaflets have 

been produced by the National College. 

     The first leaflet, this week is about ‘Online 

Safety For Under 5s’ and contains 10 top tips. 

If you have any online concerns, or to request 

any specific topics for these sheets, the        

computing and online safety lead in school is 

Mrs Hall. 

Happy Holiday! 

School closes today for the half term holiday 

and will re-open on Monday the 6th         

November.   

https://youtu.be/WfX9_YC1TIU
https://youtu.be/WfX9_YC1TIU

